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• Nevada Library Association conference was in Reno Oct. 19-22. Beth Avery presented a 
standing room only program during the conference. 

o Washoe County Library System closed on Oct. 20 and paid for all staff to attend 
that one day of the conference. 

o All but 2 Washoe County School District librarians attended the conference on 
Oct. 21 (a record!). 

• 12 people signed up for MPLA membership during the conference 
• A new Nevada “cohort” for University of North Texas Library School is being formed 

for classes beginning in the fall of this year. This is a very beneficial partnership based on 
an IMLS grant to the Nevada State Library and Archives 

 


